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MARTYR 
My Dear Parishioners,  

A big thanks to Fr. Kris, Fr. Yojan and Carlos who worked very hard for the weekends of the 5th and the 12th                           
preparing for our prayer experiences and topics to cover vocations.  The Holy Hour that Fr. Kris prepared was                      
beautiful, and we were very pleased by the number of people who came to pray for our priestly vocations.  The                       
bilingual Rosary on Saturday, November 11th went beautifully.  The married couple presentations on November 12th 
were wonderful.  As your pastor, it is very important that we, as a parish give God thanks for the gift of priesthood 
and pray for more vocations.  We should also give God thanks for married vocations and pray that young couples 
will seek a sacramental marriage.  As Catholics, we are blessed with the sacraments which empower and strengthen 
us from birth until death.  Sadly, even with the most loving couples, sometimes a spouse chooses to walk away; it 
may be amicable or painful.  In this situation, when there are children involved, I always suggest that the parents 
look at their child as a gift to give them hope and joy.  As you know, I was expressing a desire that our parish would 
produce five priests in nine years and was delighted when an eighth grader came to me, and said, “Father, you only 
need to get four now because you already have one in me.”   

Last Saturday morning our Parish Council hosted a wonderful event for our veterans at our Senior Fest.  Dorothy 
Dyer, Sue Gallina, Janice Gelson, Jeanne Gradone, Mary Ellen Hennessy-Jones, Lenore Luckey, Robert Jennings,                 
Marie Toto, Angie O’Dell and Antoinette Walsh organized a wonderful event with over a hundred in attendance and 
the kids from Spotlight Kids Productions entertained us.  Thanks to everybody who worked so hard on this event.  
Our deepest appreciation goes to our veterans who served our country.   

Thank you to everybody who has taken part in our outreach for Thanksgiving.  So many hands and hearts worked 
tirelessly to provide the means for a Thanksgiving dinner for those less fortunate.  Thanks to you, our parishioners, 
who have sacrificed in varied ways to bring a table of plenty to those who generally live in frugal circumstances.   

Thanksgiving is a very special holiday for all Americans, and even though we are of many different backgrounds                    
and cultures, we can count on Thanksgiving as a time to bring us all together to recognize our common bond as 
Americans.  We gather as a nation with our friends, relatives, and communities this coming Thursday to give God 
thanks for the bounties we have received from this great land.  We are reminded that even though we live in                        
challenging times, we can always help each other no matter how small the act.   As we celebrate this Thanksgiving 
Day, let’s hold each other in prayer with our many cultures, traditions, and faiths that make up our wonderful nation 
of America.   

On behalf of Fr. Kris, Fr. Yojan, Deacon Bob, Carlos and our staff, I wish you   
 

A Blessed and Happy Thanksgiving! 

 



       Mass Intentions 

 

                           
 

 Saturday, November 18 
    5:00 pm Calinda & Trezza Families,                                             

Vincent & Catherine Vecchiarelli,                               
Mary H. Warshany, Karen Kazanjian,                                                      
Joseph & Peggy Farrell,                                    
Allocca & Infinito Families 

    7:00 pm For the People of the Parish 
  Sunday, November 19 

    7:15 am Joe Kitchell, Arlene Kennedy 
      9:00 am Antoinette Loia, Mary Landolfi,                                       

Lucy Santucci, Joan Serrani 
    10:30 am Robert McCauley, Karen Kazanjian,                        

Jack O’Donnell, Joseph Coddington,                    
Umberto, Antonia & Domenico Caputo,                     
Pietro & Carolina Allocca 

    12:00 pm Fred Passarella, Bill Liggett,                                               
Pat Geier, Arlene Kennedy,                                                                     
Healing Intention for Don Carey, Sr. 

      5:00 pm  Anna S. Ganly, Gerardo Bledt 
 Monday, November 20 
      8:30 am Joanne Yeager, Frank Iossa, Anthony Salerno 
    12:00 pm Raymond Lincolnhol, Nancy Esposito,                      

Avram Bloomstone 

   Tuesday, November 21 
  8:30 am Toni Chiarolanzio, Trisha Needham Cody,                            

Carol & Art Grant 
12:00 pm For the Healing of Janice Paluzzi,                                         

For the Healing of Danny Repetti,                                              
Joseph LaPera,  

 Wednesday, November 22 

    8:30 am Joe, Louise & Sam Gisoldi, Richard L. Musi, 
President John F. Kennedy 

12:00 pm Sean Hood, Robert Sweetin, Dr. Peter Finelli 
 Thursday, November 23 
  9:00 am THANKSGIVING DAY                                             

In Thanksgiving for all of God’s Gifts to us   
 Friday, November 24 
  8:30 am Anthony Esposito, Jr., Anna Prisco,                           

Rose & James Picone 

12:00 pm Bill Eutsler 
     Saturday, November 25 
  8:30 am Maria Adelina Ferreira, Mary Shaw,                                 

Peter & Natalie Siciliano 

  5:00 pm Allocca & Infinito Families, Peter O’Brien,                             
Bill Barry, Jim Corlett, Bill Eutsler,                               
Olga & Walter A. Gibleski,                                                     
Colleen & Brendan O’Reilly 

  7:00 pm For the People of the Parish 
      Sunday, November 26 

  7:15 am Joe Kitchell  

    9:00 am Loretta Johnson, Patricia Ann (Patsy) Forrester 
  10:30 am Carmine Toto, Jr., Joseph Strelec,                                          

Marianne Britton 
  12:00 pm Marion Farner, William Liggett,                                         

Daniel McIntyre, Kristen Jacobus,                                      
Lucy Santucci 

    5:00 pm Gerardo Bledt, Noreen Scheurer,                           
Bruce Angelini, Robert Wakefield 

For Everything there is a season and 

A time for every purpose 
 
 

… A Time to Be Born 
Luca Richard Desiderio,                                
Zachary Murillo and                                           
Leonardo Nicholas Youssef                                         
baptized on November 11, 2023                                
Thomas Francis Poli and                                                     
Owen Peter Della Valle                                                         
baptized on November 12, 2023 
 

 
 
 

…A Time to Heal  
Ira Vosper, Andrew Vaccaro, Kevin Conroy,                                 
Tom Farley, Jackie Kruger, Gloria Thomas, Aida Corvelli,                                     
Carol Jarmen, Bonnie Riley, Alice Giordano, Jake Mocko,                                       
Lucyena Vermont, Patricia DeRiggi, Tom Dwyer,                             
Richard Galterio, Dante Gianfortune, Peggy Dellanno,                     
Joan Graziano, Sadie Lynn Harrigan, Bobbie Murphy,                          
Carmela & Hal Moeller, Marilyn Rand 
 

…A Time of Great Joy  

Andrew Douglas Tredinnick and Kaitlyn Mara Brueno                                                                  
married on November 10, 2023   
 

    … A Time to Die                                                                         
Mary Beaman 

Sacraments 

 

The Altar Bread & Wine is in Memory of 
Lucy Santucci                                                           

for the Week of November 19-25 

Mass Presider Schedule       
                                            

Saturday, November 25                                                                     
5:00 pm—Fr. Owen / 7:00 pm—Fr. Yojan 

 

Sunday, November 26                                                                                               
7:15 am—Fr. Chris / 9:00 am—Fr. Chris                                      

10:30 am—Fr. Owen / 12:00 pm—Fr. Owen                                        
5:00 pm—Fr. Yojan 

 

Parish Office Holiday Hours 
Thanksgiving 

 

The office will close at noon on November 22nd                 
and will be closed on November 23rd and                                 

November 24th.  Happy Thanksgiving to All!  



 

St. Vincent Martyr Church 

26 Green Village Road 

Madison, New Jersey 07940 

Phone:  973 377 4000    Fax: 973 377 8242 

www.svmnj.org 

Parish Staff 
 

Very Rev. Canon Owen B. Moran ChM, Pastor                 Sr. Noreen Holly, School Principal                        

FrOwen@svmnj.org  ................................. ext. 101    nholly@svmsnj.org ............................... ext. 201 

Rev. Krzysztof P. Liwarski, Parochial Vicar    Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi, Vice Princ./Dir. of Youth Ministry 

FrChris@svmnj.org .................................... ext. 102   Annemarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org ................... ext. 240, 300 

Rev. Yojaneider Garcia, Minister to Spanish Speaking Community Mrs. Kathy Simonelli, Cemetery Administrator 

FrYojan@svmnj.org ....................................ext. 257   Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org..........................ext.105      

Deacon Robert Morton      Mrs. Tanya Sorce, Parish Business Administrator 

bobmort2002@yahoo.com ............. 973.361.4528  Tanya.Sorce@svmnj.org …………………… …..….ext. 107 

Mrs. Jan Figenshu, Pastoral Minister  Mrs. Susan Paladino, Executive Secretary 

Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org ………………………. ext. 253  Susan.Paladino@svmnj.org .................. ........ext. 106 

Mrs. Denise Stefanelli, Director of Christian Formation  Ms. Sharon Sage, Receptionist/Secretary 

Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org ................... ext. 251  Sharon.Sage@svmnj.org …………………… ……….ext. 100 

Mr. Peter Solecki, Director of Music Ministry  Mrs. Linda Loria, Church Organist 

Peter.Solecki@svmnj.org ………………………..ext. 256  njlal@optonline.net .......................................ext. 262 

Mr. Pablo Chacon, Spanish Music Ministry  Mrs. Jody Costello, Youth Prot./Safe Envir. Coord.         

Pablo.Chacon@svmnj.org…………………………...   J.costello@svmnj.org………………...………………….ext. 301                                                                                                                     

 

Trustees: Mrs. Barbara Doyle and Mr. Joseph Verbaro                                                                                                                            
Please submit all Bulletin Articles to MainOffice@svmnj.org 

 

Eucharistic Encounter Night 

Nov. 19 at 6 PM. 
 

In Scripture, personal encounters with the Lord led to profound transformation. 

Encounter nights offer you the chance to spend time with our Eucharistic Lord and 

taste the goodness that he has in store for your life. 

The National Eucharistic Revival is a movement to restore understanding and 

devotion to this great mystery here in the United States by helping us renew our 

worship of Jesus Christ in the Eucharist. 

  

Parish Vision Statement 

Our Vision: St. Vincent Martyr, a Roman Catholic                         
community where all are welcome and belong, is 

growing our faith in Jesus Christ, and personally moved 
by the Spirit, is bringing love, mercy, compassion, and 

justice into the world. 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday—5:00 pm, 7:00 pm (Spanish)                                                      
Sunday—7:15 am, 9:00 am, 10:30 am                                                          

12:00 pm, 5:00 pm 
Daily Mass                                                                                    

Monday-Friday 8:30 am, 12:00 noon; Saturday 8:30 am 
Reconciliation Saturday                                                      

4:00-4:30 pm, 6:00-6:45 pm (Spanish)                                          
Holy Days of Obligation                                                                 

6:30 am, 8:30 am                                                                                            
Thanksgiving Day Mass will be at 9:00 a.m. in the Church 

about:blank
mailto:Susan.Paladino@svmnj.org
about:blank


 

Thanksgiving Outreach 

 

 

Preparations are underway for our annual Thanksgiving Outreach.  Thank you to all those who have                             

volunteered to help with assembly and deliveries.  If you wish to participate in the Outreach, you may do so 

by taking a tag from one of the cornucopias around the altar or by donating a Shop-Rite gift card or making 

a monetary offering.  Please make checks payable to St. Vincent Martyr-Thanksgiving Baskets and return to 

the parish office in care of the Thanksgiving Outreach Coordinator or place it in the collection basket.  

Thank you! 

 

Thanksgiving Basket Guidelines 
 

For those who are planning to prepare a basket of food to donate to those 
in need, there are a few guidelines to follow when putting it together.        

 

1. Please bring the basket to St. Vincent’s school gym on Monday, November 20th between 
6:30 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.   

2.  Choose a turkey or roasting chicken appropriate for the family you wish to feed.    

 1-2 people:  a chicken, turkey breast or small turkey 

 3-4 people:  a 12 to 15 lb. turkey 

 5-6 people:  a 16 to 18 lb. turkey 

 7 or more people:  a 19+ lb. turkey 

3.   Make sure the bird is frozen and wrapped securely in  newspaper and a brown bag.  
This will keep the bird cold and prevent thawing.  Since paper bags are in short   
supply these days, please double wrap the bird in newspaper.  Important:  Please 
write the turkey size on the outside of the newspaper or brown bag. 

4.  Include the “fixings” for a Thanksgiving dinner—rolls, stuffing, cranberry sauce, yams,  
vegetables, gravy, nuts, pies (not frozen) and some festive candies. 

5.  No frozen food except the turkey should be included in the box.  No milk, butter or 
other dairy products that would spoil without refrigeration for several hours. 

      6.  No alcoholic beverages please. 

7.  Place heavier foods on the bottom and crushable items (desserts, fruit, rolls, etc.) on the 
top. 

8.  Fresh fruits and vegetables are always welcome and appreciated. 

9.  Mark the outside of the box/basket indicating the number of people it is designed to feed.  
A list of the contents of the box taped to the outside would also be appreciated.  

 

Organist Position          

St. Vincent Martyr Parish is actively seeking applicants for the position of church organist.  Interested                               
applicants should visit https://files.ecatholic.com/11416/documents/2023/10/SVM%20Organist%20Job%
20Description%202023-1.pdf?t=1698419919000 for details and how to apply.  

https://files.ecatholic.com/11416/documents/2023/10/SVM%20Organist%20Job%20Description%202023-1.pdf?t=1698419919000
https://files.ecatholic.com/11416/documents/2023/10/SVM%20Organist%20Job%20Description%202023-1.pdf?t=1698419919000


Winter Bible Study: Journey to Bethlehem                                                     
Begins Dec. 5-6                                                                       

As we approach the Liturgical Season of Advent and the Christmas story, 
we will spend time in prayer, study and reflection with the Gospels of the 

season.   
The classes are designed to help us understand the mystery of the                       

Incarnation.  There is great value in studying scripture in a group so that 
we might share our faith stories.  We are a people of story.   

The Course is held once a week for six weeks.   All are welcome!  

Tuesday at 7:15 pm-   Dec. 5, Dec. 19, Jan. 2, 9, 16   OR  

 Wednesday at 9:15 am- Dec. 6, 20, Jan. 3, 10, 17  

Registration and Information at https://www.svmnj.org/winter-bible  (Zoom or In person)          

Oplatki 

For those who celebrate the Eastern European custom of the sharing and the breaking of Oplatki, 

packets of the wafers are available in the Parish Office. Office Hours:  Mon—Fri, 9 am to 4:30 pm. 

Advent Opportunities 

 

 

 

Dec. 3:  Blessing of our Outdoor Creche at 2 PM 

  At this outdoor ceremony, Father Owen will bless our parish Crèche. Please bring a 

  piece or figurine from your own Nativity Set to be blessed at this time.  All will gather 

  outside on the Green Village Road patio at 2. 

Dec. 3:  Bereavement Night —in Church after 5 PM Liturgy 

Dec. 4: Advent Penance —in Church at 6 PM to 8 PM 

Dec. 7  Taizé Prayer and Night of Lights—Church at 7 PM 

Dec. 8: Feast of the Immaculate Conception—Masses: 6:30 am, 8:30am, 12pm, 7pm, 8pm(sp).   

Dec. 12:   Celebration of Our Lady of Guadalupe—6PM Church (Bilingual).  Reception to follow. 

Dec. 17:  Christmas Concert—2 PM at Church 

Dec. 21:    Interfaith Prayer at 6 PM under the Waverly Tree  

Advent Bible Study: Tuesdays at 7:15 PM and Wednesdays at 9:15 AM. Register on our website. 

4th Sunday of Advent Mass Schedule—December 23-24, 2023 

Dec. 23:   4th Sunday of Advent Mass Schedule—Gym at 5 PM and 7 PM (en español) 

Dec. 24:   4th Sunday of Advent Mass Schedule—Gym at 7:15 AM and 10 AM only 



 

Christmas Outreach 

If Thanksgiving is right around the corner, then Christmas cannot be far behind.                       
Work is underway for our annual Christmas outreach.  Each year we have had a                    
generous and warm response to the poor and struggling in our community, and 
throughout our Diocese.  Because of the generosity of so many of you, we are able                    
to bring some of Christ’s light into the lives of many.  There are a variety of ways that 
you can participate if you are interested. 

Giving Tree: A Christmas tree will be in the church vestibule with gift requests on it 
beginning Thanksgiving weekend.  Anyone interested can take a tag, purchase the gift requested 
and return it, wrapped and with the tag attached by December 10.  These gifts go to local                                     
families, to Diocesan or county agencies and to poor parishes. 

Adoption: If you wish to consider anonymously “adopting” a family or individuals to give them a                 
special Christmas, please contact Jeanne Buckley BY November 19, 2023.  The family or individu-
al’s needs/requests, and instructions for drop off will be forwarded to you. 

Donations: Food cards or financial donations are always welcome.  Please call or drop a note to the 
Social Ministry in the Sunday collection. Donations made by check should be made payable to:                          
St. Vincent Martyr – Christmas Outreach.   

Volunteer: Help is always welcomed and greatly appreciated because ‘many hands’ really do ‘make 
light work’.   

If you are interested in volunteering some time towards the Christmas Outreach or if you have any questions or                        
suggestions, please contact Jeanne Buckley at 201-988-4246 or via email at jeanneb1967@optonline.net).  

 

Christmas Mass Schedule 

  December 24  

    

4 PM:  Church, Lower Church (Gym),                                 

         St Paul Inside the Walls 

6 PM:  Church 

7:30 PM:  en espaňol Mass in Church 

10 PM:  Prelude with                                            

          Congregational Carols 

10:30 PM: Solemn Mass of Christmas 

   December 25 

Church Only 

7:15 AM, 9 AM, 10:30 AM and Noon.   

(There will not be a  5 PM Mass on Christmas Day.) 

mailto:jeanneb1967@optonline.net


Bereavement Ministry Support Group  

Open to parish members over the age of 18 who are interested in sharing prayer, music and fellowship.  The group 
meets monthly in the Parish Center unless otherwise noted.  The upcoming meeting dates are Sun. Dec. 3** at 5 pm 
Mass, Mon. Jan. 8, Mon. Feb. 5, Tues., Mar. 5, Tues., Apr. 9, Mon. May 6 and Mon. June 3** at 6 pm (**meeting in 
Church).   Interested participants can email: svmbereavement@gmail.com or call 973-520-7221 to sign up and for 
more information. 

       Hope House                                

Food Collection 

This weekend is our food                   
collection for Hope House, 
Dover. Items such as cold              

cereal, oatmeal, coffee, tea, jelly, rice, pasta,  
omato products, canned vegetables, soups,                  
peanut butter, paper products and more. Please 
drop off at the church vestibule between 9-5 on 
November 18 & 19.   Thank you for your                             
continued generous support! 

 Stewardship 

 

Eva’s Kitchen Collection 

We will be collecting and delivering warm 
socks, winter gloves, hats and scarves for the 
homeless at Eva’s Kitchen.  Anyone interested 
in donating new items should place them in        
the bin located in the church vestibule the 
weekends of November 11th and 18th.       

          Thank you, Diane & John Primavera 

2023 Diocesan Ministries Appeal                                                                                              
“I have Called you by Name” 

 

As we prepare for Thanksgiving, we remember to give thanks for all of the blessings in 
our lives.  It is also a time to recognize all those around us who are in need.  Each year, 
Catholic Charities in the Diocese of Paterson serves tens of thousands of people who are 
in need of critical services.  The Diocesan Ministries Appeal helps to ensure that these 
programs offered by Catholic Charities continue to welcome and serve all who seek help.  
Your gift is so important to this work.  Share a message of gratitude this Thanksgiving by 
helping those in need.  May God bless you for your support! 

Please consider a donation to the 2023 Diocesan Ministries Appeal.  Scan the 
QR code or visit www.2023appeal.org to make a gift today. 

“Well Done, My Good and Faithful Servant” 
 

These words are those we all hope to hear at the end of our earthly journey, as we enter into the kingdom of                  
heaven.  We know that Jesus will return and, in the meantime, we must live lives that show we will be ready for                       
His return. 
 

As disciples and good stewards, we need to ask ourselves if we are using the gifts we have been given for the                               
betterment of others. Some have been given more, and some less but everyone has been given enough to contribute 
in some way. What we choose to do with what we have been given is how we will be judged. There will be a time                  
of reckoning where each individual will be judged based on one’s actions.  Continue to reflect on what talents and 
abilities God has gifted to us? Then ask how we have used them for the good of others? Are we investing the talents 
so that they will be able to earn interest? Wisely manage the gifts given by God so that at the end of our lives we will 
hear the words spoken to the servants: “Well done, my good and faithful servant…Come, share your master’s joy!” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHOTOS AND MEMORABILIA WANTED FOR THE                                         
SVMS 175TH ANNIVERSARY  

 

The SVMS 175th Anniversary Committee is in search of 
historic photos, textbooks, academic awards and other 
school memorabilia for display at our anniversary 
events.  If your family has any of these items that you 
would like to share with the school during this  anniver-
sary year, please send an email with a brief  description 
of the items and the approximate date (attach a photo 
if possible).  Emails may be directed to Jen Nolan  
at mussi@fordham.edu.  We may ask to display some 
items or photograph them for inclusion in print                  
media.  Many thanks for your help with this 175th                            
archival project! 

 

Moms with Little Ones 
 

Calling all moms (and caretakers) with babies and                   
toddlers to join our Moms with Little Ones group for                     
a fun bi-weekly get together.   
 

This group is a great way to make new friends within 
our SVM and Madison community.  The group meets 
currently on Tuesday mornings below the Parish                     
offices.   
 

Please text Christine at 908-752-3416 for further                        
information and  to be included on the email list of 
when and where the gatherings take place.  We have 
so many kid friendly activities planned!  We welcome 
you to join us.  

Special needs coordinator and 

catechist are needed to assist 

the formation of children in 

religious education.  

If you or someone you know has had proper training 

and experience, please contact                                 Den-

ise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org or 973-377-4000 ext. 251 for 

more information. 

 
 

Youth Ministry 
 

 

1.  Alpha Follow up will be this                
Sunday evening, Nov. 19th at                  
7:15 pm-8:30 pm. Please use the 
direct entrance to the youth                     
ministry center. 
 

2. Antioch team day is this Sunday, Nov. 19th, at 
10:00 am in the youth center. 
 
3.The Fall Antioch team meeting is Wednesday,                        
November 22nd at 7:00 pm in the youth center.  
 
4. The link to register for Antioch is open.... go the                             
parish web site to register, click on learn and youth                        
ministry. Scroll down to retreats and the 10th 
grade retreat link for Antioch. 
 

 

K of C Free Family Chess Clinics                                            
Starting Tues. 11/21 

 

Where - K of C Hall next to Holy Family Gym 
For - 3rd to 8th Graders / Time - 6:30 to 

8:00pm       
Contact - Joe O'Brien via joeob84@yahoo.com or                               

201-725-7661 
Joe O'Brien, K of C Chess Coordinator  

 In the Community 

The Sisters of Christian Charity 
welcome you to a Christmas 
Open House at Villa Pauline 
December 10, 1 – 5 p.m. 
Come and see Christmas 
splendor in a 19th century 
mansion. Live music and                     
refreshments. Free will offering. 350 Bernardsville 
Road, Mendham. 

mailto:mussi@fordham.edu
mailto:joeob84@yahoo.com


19 de noviembre de 2023 

Experiencia Hispana 

San Vicente Mártir 

 Mis queridos feligreses, 

Un gran agradecimiento al P. Kris, P. Yojan y Carlos quienes trabajaron muy duro durante los fines de semana del 5 y 

12 preparándose para nuestras experiencias de oración y temas para cubrir las vocaciones. La Hora Santa que el P. 

Kris preparo fue hermosa y nos alegró mucho la cantidad de personas que vinieron a orar por nuestras vocaciones 

sacerdotales. El Rosario bilingüe del sábado 11 de noviembre transcurrió maravillosamente. Las presentaciones de los 

matrimonios el 12 de noviembre fueron maravillosas. Como su párroco, es muy importante que nosotros, como         

parroquia, demos gracias a Dios por el don del sacerdocio y oremos por más vocaciones. También debemos dar          

gracias a Dios por las vocaciones matrimoniales y orar para que las parejas jóvenes busquen un matrimonio sacra-

mental. Como católicos somos bendecidos con los sacramentos que nos fortalecen y fortalecen desde el nacimiento 

hasta la muerte. Lamentablemente, incluso en las parejas más amorosas, a veces uno de los cónyuges decide alejarse; 

puede ser amistoso o doloroso. En esta situación, cuando hay niños involucrados, siempre sugiero que los padres 

vean a sus hijos como un regalo que les dé esperanza y alegría. Como saben, estaba expresando el deseo de que 

nuestra parroquia produjera cinco sacerdotes en nueve años y me alegré mucho cuando un estudiante de octavo        

grado vino a verme y me dijo: “Padre, ahora sólo necesitas tener cuatro porque ya tienes uno en mí.”. 

El sábado pasado por la mañana, nuestro Consejo Parroquial organizó un maravilloso evento para nuestros veteranos 

en nuestro Senior Fest. Dorothy Dyer, Sue Gallina, Janice Gelson, Jeanne Gradone, Mary Ellen Hennessy-Jones, Lenore 

Luckey, Robert Jennings, Marie Toto, Angie O'Dell y Antoinette Walsh organizaron un maravilloso evento al que          

asistieron más de cien personas y los niños de Spotlight Kids Productions nos entretuvo. Gracias a todos los que         

trabajaron tan duro en este evento. Nuestro más profundo agradecimiento a nuestros veteranos que sirvieron a 

nuestro país. 

Gracias a todos los que han participado en nuestra campaña de Acción de Gracias. Muchas manos y corazones            

trabajaron incansablemente para proporcionar los medios para una cena de Acción de Gracias para los menos                   

afortunados. Gracias a ustedes, nuestros feligreses que se han sacrificado de diversas maneras para llevar una mesa 

de abundancia a quienes generalmente viven en circunstancias frugales. 

El Día de Acción de Gracias es un día festivo muy especial para todos los estadounidenses y, aunque somos de                        

diferentes orígenes y culturas, podemos contar con el Día de Acción de Gracias como un momento para unirnos a 

todos y reconocer nuestro vínculo común como estadounidenses. Nos reuniremos como nación con nuestros amigos, 

familiares y comunidades el próximo jueves para darle gracias a Dios por las recompensas que hemos recibido de esta 

gran tierra. Se nos recuerda que, aunque vivamos en tiempos difíciles, siempre podemos ayudarnos unos a otros, sin 

importar cuán pequeño sea el acto. Mientras celebramos este Día de Acción de Gracias, unámonos en oración con 

nuestras muchas culturas, tradiciones y religiones que conforman nuestra maravillosa nación de Estados Unidos. 

 

En nombre del P. Kris, P. Yojan, el diácono Bob, Carlos y nuestro personal, les deseo 

 

¡Un bendito y feliz Día de Acción de Gracias! 



 

Campaña para los ministerios diocesanos 2023 

“Te he llamado por tu nombre”  
 

Al prepáranos para el Día de acción de gracias, recordamos agradecer todas las bendiciones en nuestras vidas. Es ade-
más un tiempo para reconocer a todos los que hay a nuestro alrededor en necesidad. Cada año, Caridades católicas en 
la Diócesis de Paterson sirve a decenas de miles de personas que están en necesidad de servicios críticos. La Campaña 
para los ministerios diocesanos ayuda a asegurar que estos programas que ofrecen Caridades católicas continúen 
recibiendo y sirviendo a todos los que buscan auxilio. ¡Tu donativo es tan importante para esta obra! Comparte el 
mensaje de gratitud este Día de acción de gracias ayudando a aquellos en necesidad. ¡Que Dios te bendiga por tu                              
apoyo! 
 

Por favor considera dar una donación a la Campaña para los ministerios diocesanos 2023. Escanea el 
siguiente código QR o visita www.2023appeal.org para hacer un donativo hoy. 
 

Fiesta Latina Financial Report 

We want to take the opportunity to thank everyone who supported us and our fundraiser. 

We especially want to thank Father Owen Moran, Father Krzysztof Liwarski,                                                

Father Yojaneider Garcia, Father Alex Nevitt and our Seminarian Carlos.  
 

To all our Volunteers who made this magnificent event possible, their dedication to our par-

ish is a blessing. 
 

All the proceeds of our event were deposited in the Parish bank account and are destined 

to fund all our future events.  
 

After all our expenses and paying the winner of our 50/50 raffle,                                                            

John William Valencia Leon.  
 

Our profit was $28,803.92 

 



greatbrookgallery.com

17 Village Road 
New Vernon

973-804-6521

MAIN 
STREET
DENTAL
M A D I S O N   N J

Comprehensive & Cosmetic Dentistry for All Ages

Drmattcrystal.com
180 Main Street • Madison

973 .665 .2388
DR. MATT CRYSTAL

(908) 604-8759 • www.johnspaint.com
Local Resident & Diocesan Member

JOHN’S PAINTING

84 Columbia Turnpike · Florham Park (Located at the BP in Florham Park) 973-377-2777

FOREIGN & DOMESTIC CARS
LIGHT TRUCKS · DIESEL TRUCKS

ATV/MOTORCYCLE REPAIR
SMALL ENGINE REPAIR

Where Good Food & Good Friends Meet!
Try Our Weekly Lunch & Dinner Specials - Take Out Available!

Welcome to the

Monday - Saturday 
6:00 am - 11:00 pm

Sunday
6:00 am - 10:00 pm

OPEN 7 DAYS182 Ridgedale Avenue
Florham Park, NJ 07932

973-966-1008
Fax: 973-966-0145
- Fax us your order -

HOTSPOT
Use your laptop while
you enjoy your meal.

106 Main Street
Madison, NJ 07940
973-377-3232

Kip M. Dangler, Mgr.
N.J. Lic. No. 3992

Christine M. Dangler, Dir.
N.J. Lic. No. 4706

James E. Dangler ~ 1948-2005

600 Speedwell Avenue
Morris Plains, NJ 07950

973-539-3300
Christine M. Dangler, Mgr.

N.J. Lic. No. 4706
Kip M. Dangler, Dir.

N.J. Lic. No. 3992

973-377-2735
159 Main Street · Madison, NJ 07940

Douglas R. Loikith, Mgr., NJ Lic. No. 4560 • Philip Mangiafridda, Dir., NJ Lic. No. 3149
Mariann Mangiafridda, Dir, NJ Lic. No. 4121

www.madisonmemorialhome.com

In-home care for seniors
Call for FREE Assessment

973-360-1500
Wayne Sarrow, Owner

Madison, NJ
Licensed, Insured, Bonded & RN Supervised

017E (MV) - St. Vincent Martyr, Madison   For Advertising Information Call: (800) 364-0684  BON VENTURE SERVICES, LLC • P.O. Box 850, Flanders, N.J. 07836       inside   

Free 
Estimates Fully Insured

908-753-4222 • www.penyakroofing.com

Knights of 
Columbus

Madison/Florham Park #2248
"Supporting Our Parishes To Help Serve Others"

CALL 201-314-4247

973-701-1125
34 River Road
C H AT H A M

chathamrivergrille.com

DAILY
SPECIALS

CHATHAM COLLISION 
REPAIR, INC.

Auto Body and Mechanical Repair
Bill Palmer — 24 Hour Towing - License No. 0076-A

       635-942841 North Passaic Avenue · Chatham

PEDIATRIC DENTISTRY
& O R T H O D O N T I C S

973-540-1666
cartersmilellc@gmail.com

Madison Fire Department
Needs HELP!

We need 25-30 Volunteers!

www.MadisonFD.com

For information on the requirements 
and how to join, please go to:

973-301-2000 • 17 Greenwood Avenue • Madison, NJ

Exceptional Food, Sommelier  
Chosen Wine List, Craft Beer,  

Meticulously Curated Cocktails
Book a Reservation via Open Table Today!

Serving Fresh Coffee, Pastries,  
Brick Oven Pizzas, Gourmet  

Deli Sandwiches, Pre-Packaged  
Dinner Options, Wine & Beer 

HOURS OF OPERATION 
Mon.: 8am-8pm • Tues.-Thurs.: 8am-9pm
Fri. & Sat.: 8am-10pm • Sun.: 8am-9pm

HOURS OF OPERATION
Tues.-Fri.: 4pm-10pm • Sat.:  5pm-11pm

Sun. Brunch: 11am-5pm • Sun. Dinner: 5pm-8pm

Happy Hour Tuesday-Friday: 4pm-6pm

Support Our 
ADVERTISERS

They Support
Our Parish



gtnh.org · 973-635-0899
361 M a i n  S t r e e t  ·  C h a t h a m

973-377-0051

32 Main Street • Madison NJ 07940

Frank Ruccio • frankrucc24@gmail.com
cell 862-812-1193

DENVILLE, NJ

www.americanbbqco.com
(888-227-3866)

888-BBQ-FUNN
We specialize in outdoor events of all sizes.

We are The American BBQ Company!
WE ARE THE ORIGINAL!

OFTEN IMITATED, NEVER DUPLICATED!

Dr. Allison M. Adams
Dr. Mark McCaffery

Dr. Celine Lee
Dr. Elizabeth Garrison

Our Services
 - Certified Caregivers	 - Hourly Wage
 - Nurse On Staff	 - Grocery Shopping
 - 24/7 &  Live-In Care	 - Doctor’s Appts. & Others...

L i c e n s e d  -  I n s u r e d  -  B o n d e d We are Glad to Help!
CALL NOW: 888.349.4511 or 908.265.7450

Office: 312 Franklin Road · North Brunswick, NJ 08902
www.gladhomehealthcare.com                             help@gladhomehealthcare.com

“Free Portfolio Review & Advisor Checkup”
Marc Alan Lescarret, Owner & Founder

MSPFP, MPAS®, CFP®, AWMA®
908-447-9665   marcalanwm.com

Retiree or Retiring Landlord?

MAWM is a Registered Investment Advisor & Fiduciary that doesn’t accept commissions.

Valarie Genoese Friedman
Life Long Parishioner

Serving All Your Real Estate Needs! 25 Years of Satisfied Clients

Re/MAX Achievers, Madison/Chatham Office
Each Office Individually Owned and Operated

Cell: 973-610-3855 • Email: valfriedman@aol.com

Please Consider Us For Your Next 
Mercedes-Benz Purchase.

RAY CATENA OF UNION

	 2585 Route 22 West · Union, NJ
www.raycatenaunion.com

PARTS 
908-379-7202

	 SERVICE 	 SALES 
	 908-379-7201	 908-379-7200

John & Keith, Barbers

973-377-9625
14 Park Avenue · Madison, NJ

HOURS: 
Tuesday-Friday 10am-6pm

Saturday 9am-3pm

017E (MV) - St. Vincent Martyr, Madison   For Advertising Information Call: (800) 364-0684  BON VENTURE SERVICES, LLC • P.O. Box 850, Flanders, N.J. 07836       outside   

NICHOLAS GAUDIOSO
4 Lincoln Place, Madison, NJ 07940
P 973-966-1699 F 973-966-7817

 C 973-214-3318

DeCaro & Sons
Heating & Cooling, LLC

HVAC Specialist (Tony)
Phone: 973-377-4845
Cell: 973-722-0189
47 North Street • Madison, NJ 07940

377-6746       14 Kings Road
25 Passaic St., New Providence

908-665-1212

2015 Readers Choice Award Morris & Essex
~ Health/Life Magazine ~

"There are Kennels ... and then there is K9 Resorts"
973-822-CARE (2273)

madison@k9resorts.com • www.k9resorts.com
22 Prospec t Stree t · Madison, NJ 07940

973-377-4422 7 Waverly Place
M A D I S O N

crowleycupcakes.com

Cupcakes For All Occasions

mckennabrotherscontracting.com
Additions ~ Kitchens ~ Baths ~ Tile

973-822-3862

McKenna
Brothers

Contracting

Parishioner Owned

30 Year
Parishioners
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